

D A. WINTERS utive Vice President

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your very generous gift of \$1,000.00 to the Intrepid Fallen Heroes Fund. We very much appreciate your sharing in our mission to honor and support the families of the brave men and women lost in the recent action in Iraq. They have made the ultimate sacrifice for our nation, and it is good to know that there are great Americans like you who recognize their loss and are willing to step forward to support them.

The Fund provides immediate financial relief to the spouses and dependent children of military personnel lost in defense of freedom. This gift is made without restriction and is intended to help them address any immediate financial needs they may face due to their loss. We have heard from many families who have received support from the Fund in the past, and they derive great comfort not just from the financial support, but from knowing that their fellow Americans have not forgotten them in their time of loss. I am sure they share our appreciation for this help.

100% of the contributions made to The Intrepid Fallen Heroes Fund go to help these families. We are listing all contributions of \$1,000 and above on our website, www.intrepidmuseum.org/fallenheroes. If you do not want your name listed on our website, please notify us at fallenheroesfund@intrepidmuseum.org or at 212.957.7021.

Again, thank you for your kindness and generosity.

Sincerely,

JANDA-Wun

BumperStickerMagnet.com P.O. Box 617284

Orlando, FL 32861

,

cc: Richard T. Santulli, Chairman

The Intrepid Museum Foundation is a 501(c)(3) not-for-profit institution, and your contribution, received in consideration of no goods or services in return, is tax deductible under applicable laws. A copy of the Museum's latest annual report is available upon request to the Museum or the Office of the Attorney General, Charities Bureau, 120 Broadway, New York, NY 10271.